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10 December 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Plans made re School Hall 
 
As previously advised, we are only able to use half of our hall.  We have therefore had to make the 
following arrangements: 
 
PE will take place outside for those children not taking part in Forest School sessions.  Please can you 
ensure that you send them to school with clothes suitable for outdoor lessons – i.e.  joggers, hoodie, 
trainers on the following days: 
 

 Year R:  Thursday morning 
 Year 1:  Wednesday morning 
 Year 2:  Thursday afternoon 

 
Year R and Year 1 Christmas Performances 
These will still go ahead on the planned dates, however, they will be taking place at Purbrook Junior 
School.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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